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JUNIOR CONCERT BAND
Junior Concert Band is Alive!

Last week was the very first Zoom rehearsal for one of our youngest ensembles; the JUNIOR
CONCERT BAND! With over 40 students attending the session, it was a great way for students to
connect with each other to share their love of music. These rehearsals will now take place each
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Monday afternoon, as we work towards teaching the students new pieces as well as improving
their technique and musicality.

Watch this space for some exciting online performances soon too! Well done to all those students
involved, and thanks to those parents who continue to support their child’s music education.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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